THOMPSON STREET

THOMPSON STREET CAPITAL PARTNERS AND CEQUEL III ACQUIRE COMMUNITY
STORAGE

ST. LOUIS (September 12, 2017) — Thompson Street Capital Partners (TSCP), a private equity
firm based in St. Louis, in partnership with Cequel III, a St. Louis-based management and investment
firm, announced today that StayLock Storage has acquired Community Storage, a provider of

self storage in central Indiana. Terms of the transaction were not disclosed.

Now under the StayLock Storage™ brand (www.staylockstorage.com), Community Storage features

15 locations and totals 692,661 square feet of storage space comprising 5,039 storage units.

Bob Dunn, TSCP Managing Director said, “We’re very pleased at the addition of Community Storage
to the growing StayLock family. This acquisition significantly increases our ability to serve many more

customers throughout that region of the country.”
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